Temple-Greenville Police Department

Traffic Detail Policy
April 9, 2007

The purpose of this policy is to improve public safety by clarifying the
requirements for police traffic details on the streets and roads of Temple
and Greenville.

The Temple-Greenville Police Department requires at least 24 hours
notice prior to any work that interferes with the flow of traffic on any
roadway in the towns of Temple or Greenville, The attached “Traffic
Detail Notification Form” will be faxed to the Temple-Greenville Police
Department by the utility or contractor performing the work. Upon
approval, the form will returned by fax with the bottom portion
completed.

A uniformed police officer with cruiser will be required for work on the
following roads, unless waived by the Chief of Police. Other locations
may require officers or flaggers, as deemed necessary by the Police Chief.

Temple: Greenville:

Rte 45 Rte 31

Rte 101 Rte 45

General Miller Highway Darling Hill Road

West Road High Street
Hubbard Hill Road
Main Street
Mill Street
Old Wilton Road
Pleasant Street
River Road

Temple Street

The police detail fee will be paid by the contractor or utility company
performing the work, as billed by the Temple-Greenville Police
Department. The rate for details includes a fee for the officer and cruiser,
as well as an administrative fee. The detail rate will be set by the



Temple-Greenville Police Department Joint Board. A four hour
minimum payment is required for all required police details.



